
Appendix III of
RNTPC Paper No. A/MOS/124

Recommended Advisory Clauses

(a) to note the comments of District Lands Officer/Sha Tin, Lands Department that the applicant
has applied for a permanent Government land allocation of the application site for the
construction of the proposed fresh water tank (“the PGLA application”). If and after approval
has been granted by the Town Planning Board, the PGLA application will be considered by
District Lands Office/Sha Tin and any approval would be subject to such engineering
conditions as may be imposed by his department;

(b) to note the comments of Director of Fire Services:

(i) relevant layout plans incorporating the proposed fire services installations (FSIs) should
be drawn to scale and depicted with dimensions and nature of occupancy; and

(ii) the location of where the proposed FSIs to be installed should be clearly marked on the
layout plans.

A
g

p
l
i
c
a
t
i
o
n

N
o
.

A
/
N
E
-
S
S
H
/
7
1
R
e
p
l
a


